REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY g

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Please be informed that all applicants who filed
their application for examination are required
to complete/finish their assessment in the

office where they filed and took their initial
exam.

Rest assured that all concerned offices are
taking actions in preparation of linking the
system in Central Office and selected
MARINA Regional Offices.

Please be guided accordingly.
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